
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden - Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:04:46 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:22 AM
Subject: FW: Borden - Carleton
 
 
 
From: Joe Nicholson [mailto:nich43@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 10:10 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden - Carleton
 
With much consideration I would like to state that I oppose this idea of putting a gas station /
coffee shop in the community. There is enough of those services there now so it will only be
taking away from long time businesses that are barley getting by as it is.
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